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The next District meeting will be on Tuesday 4th July, at Mortlake Crematorium.  

We are seeking a new secretary as, due to injury, ours has had to resign the post.  
If you are willing to serve, or interested in learning more about the role, please 

contact me. 

We are opening up meetings to suppliers and celebrants, in the hope of sharing 
knowledge, and looking to form a social group in the near future.  

We are approaching coroners’ offices and medical examiners, as we feel it 
would be beneficial to our members to understand a little more about their 

planned processes.  

I am very pleased that tonight we will be celebrating with a couple of members 
who have passed their Cert FAA. This is always something we promote.  

 

Victoria Kibble 
District Chairman 


